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If you want to be a PROTESTOR only, please complete this form. Alth@028 @tlil =ommcntk ere not 
treated as evidence, they help inform the PUC and its staff of the public concerns and identifv WGuos ip be 

PUBLIC U-fILITY COMMISSION explored. The PUC welcomes such participation in its proceedings. FILING CLERK 

For USPS, send one copy to For all other delivery or courier services, send one copy to' 

Public Utility Commission ofTexas 
Central Records 
P.O. Box 13326 
Austin. TX 78711-3326 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 
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1701 N. Congress Ave. 
Austin: TX 78701 
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I am NOT requesting to intervene in this proceeding. As a PROTESTOR, I understand the following: 

• lam NOT a party to this case. 

• My comments arc not considered evidence in this case: and 

• ] have no further obligation to participate in the proceeding. 

Ple5*c heck one of the following: 

I own property with a habitablc structure located near one or more of the utility's proposed routes for a 
transmission line. ·~L 

~ One or more ofthe utility.s proposed routes would cross my property. 

n Other Please describe and provide comments. You may attach a separate page, ifnecessary. 
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As active seniors, we made the decision to purchase our "empty nester" home in the Canyon Falls 
neighborhood because of the lifestyle it would provide for us. Milles of our walking trails would be 
destroyed if you put the utility line adjacent to Westbridge Road (line E5). 

We paid a $10K premium for our lot, and at the time of our purchase, we were told that the green space 
view we have from the back of our house would be protected. This would include the beautiful trees and 
the habitat for animals. 

At our age, other concerns are the potential health risks living next to power lines. My husband is a 
Ieukemia (CLL) survivor and exposure to these lines can potentially put him at risk of a reoccurrence. 

We ask that you please keep these utility lines out of the Canyon Falls neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 

»€4-1»-t-
Kelly NesbY 


